GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE. INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOB!, CLERK-TREASURER

> **November 12, 1975** School Basement

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members, Charles Birkla and 19 visitors were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. The reasurer's report as of October 31, 1973 shows a checking fund total of \$10.171.50. (General Fund \$1,203.76, Street \$4,814.52, Local road \$4,050.00, and COIF \$103.22.) Revenue Sharing checking has a total of \$220.21.

The 19 visitors were concerned with getting water service in the Baker and St. John Road area. Terry Boaz reported to them that the State Board of Health would have to approve all extension of existing lines. He also stated that the cost of extension of the line would be borne by the water users to be served and that any and all lines would be installed to the water company's specification and be inspected by our inspector. If the above criteria could be met, it was the feeling of the board that we would service the new area customers.

Gary Jacobi reported that he was waiting for forms to complete so that we would get our revenue sharing funds.

Robert Gibson moved and Donald Uhl seconded that the meeting be adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary 30 Jacobi Clerk-treasurer

Terry Boaz

President